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Stay up to date with what’s happening at Eden!
 

While the  campus may be closed for Christmas break, rest assured the faculty

and staff continue to be busy behind the scenes, preparing a robust offering of

courses, workshops, seminars, and events designed just for you. We remain

grateful to count you among the community and friends of Eden and hope to

see you soon online or on campus. Blessings!

Please join us on Zoom for "Coffee with the President" on

January 12, 2023. Join the conversation with President Deborah

Krause as she provides an update on the "Network Model" project

of the seminary, with special attention to the collaboration with

other seminaries in course sharing. Click here to register.

(If you missed the last "Coffee with the President," in which the

"Network Model of Theological Education," was explained by Dr.

Krause, you may watch it here).

Not seeking a degree but looking for opportunities for

personal and spiritual growth? No matter who you are, or

where you are, Eden's certificate and non-degree

programming may be a perfect match. Find programming

through Eden's Walker Leadership Institute, LIFE program,

Langenberg Leadership Forum, NEXT Steps, and other events on the

Eden Theological Seminary website. Click on "Certificates and

Community Learning" to find details!

https://www.eden.edu/
https://www.eden.edu/events/coffee-with-the-president-3/
https://youtu.be/vsjJhN_gDWk
https://www.eden.edu/
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Save the Date - Eden's Spring Convocation will be held April

13-14, 2023! The "Herbster" event (for graduating classes 2018-

2022) will take place Thursday, April 13th. We will also be

celebrating the Class of 1973 on their 50th anniversary! Plan now

to join us this spring as we fellowship, celebrate, and learn

together. More details to come! 

The Bookstore at Eden will be closed for the holidays, but you

can still  shop online to check out new arrivals or purchase gift

certificates.

Leaving a meaningful legacy for you and your family while

securing the future of Eden's mission does not require great

wealth-just great vision! Visit our website to find out about

Heritage Society Member opportunities or contact us at

advancement@eden.edu for more information.
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